Fordley Primary School Dudley Drive Dudley Northumberland NE23 7AL

Phone: 0191 2502207

Email: office@fordleyprimary.org.uk

Website: www.fordleyschool.com
Twitter: @Fordleyschool.com



Headteacher: Mrs C.L. Withers (BA QTS Hons, NPQH)
Deputy Headteacher: Mr C. Maule (PGCE, LLME)

Coronation Celebration - Friday 5th May

Dear Parents and Carers,

On <u>Friday 5th May</u> next week we will be holding a Coronation Celebration and Afternoon Tea for our children to commemorate the upcoming Coronation of King Charles on Monday 8th May.

Children can choose come to school on Friday wearing:

- Red
- White
- Blue
- A combination of the above, or
- Non-uniform or school uniform

Attached to the letter is a party bag with your child's name on. The bag is for children to bring a snack for the party tea. If you have any questions, please ask your child's class teacher, ring or email us and we will be happy to help.

<u>Please remember</u> - Monday 8th May is an extra Bank Holiday for the King's Coronation.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C.L. Withers Headteacher











